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18th December 2020  

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

 

We would like to thank you for your continued support and wish everyone a safe holiday.  

 

The DFE has asked schools to write to all parents and carers to instruct them that until 

Wednesday the 23rd of December they must contact school if a pupil tests positive for covid-

19.  

 

Please can you email - office@st-john.hackney.sch.uk - if your child tests positive during this 

time.  

 

It is important to note that if your child develops symptoms from Sunday the 20th of 

December you do not have to contact school as your child was not infectious on Thursday 

the 17th of December the last day of term.  

 

I certainly hope that no-one needs to contact school and that you and your family have a 

lovely holiday season together.  

 

Kind regards, 

 

 

 

Toni Mason 

Headteacher  


